
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 May 2013  
          
  
Newsletter No 31 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reminder re:  E-Safety Workshop 
There will be an e-safety workshop for parents/carers on Monday 20 May 2013 at 4pm.  Mr 
Broadfield will be leading this parent workshop to help parents to monitor their child’s use of the 
internet. If you would like to attend this workshop, could you please sign the slip attached and return 
it to the school office. Thank you for your support. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 20 May 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. 
 

 Leah Browne  Nursery 
For showing good 

understanding of size, using 
the language ‘thick and thin’ 

 Hadier Ali   RW 
For super Literacy work for our 

class book 

    Isaac Masih   RB 
For playing the djembe drums 

with fantastic rhythm 

Armani Christie  1C 
For a super story middle in 

Literacy 

Fathima Raza  1/2L 
For working hard to improve her 

presentation in Literacy 

   Takiyree Levy-Grant  2S 
For excellent work in Literacy, 

writing and following instructions 
for making chocolate cornflakes 

cakes 

     Cara Johnston  3L 
 For super work in Geography 

on persuasive writing to 
advertise canals 

  Saif Sharif   3/4B 
For following instructions to 

create an origami box 

 J’leol Reid  4J 
For having a positive attitude 
towards his work and working 

extremely hard in all areas 

Anujma Begum  5W 
For hitting a bulls-eye in 

archery 

Year 6 children   5/6B 
For working hard during SAT’s 

week 

Whole Class   6S 
For working hard before and 

during the SAT’s 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 5W 
Spick and Span 1C 

Movement Bird 5/6B & 6S 
Attendance RW & 6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 5/6B  Runners up - 6S 

 
 
 



 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 20 May 2013. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day.   
 
Term Dates 

Half Term Holiday 

 
Children break up on 
Friday 24 May 2013 

and return to school on 
Tuesday 4 June 2013 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
........................................................................................................................................................... 

 
E-Safety Workshop 

 
I will/will not be attending the e-safety workshop being held on Monday 20 May 2013. 
 
Signed .................................................................. 
 
 
Child ................................................................           Class .............................. 

KS1 KS2 
Mayan Richards  

For getting a tissue for a child 
when they were upset 

Anthony Reid 
For giving up his seat for another 
child to sit down while waiting to 

be picked up after school 


